
HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  



HABAKKUK| 
JOY AND STRENGTH IN A TIME OF CHAOS AND CONFUSION 

Habakkuk 3:16–19 

Sometimes the world around us just doesn’t make sense. It’s not 
uncommon for people to begin to ask questions. Why do the evil 
prosper? Why do the evil get away with what they do? Why do the 
righteous suffer? Why all the injustice? Why doesn’t God intervene? 
Why doesn’t He clean up this mess. Normally, the prophet would be 
declaring God’s words to His people. In this book from the around 
600b.c., God’s prophet has a dialogue with God Himself and he 
writes it down guided by the Holy Spirit. Ronald Blue wrote: “The 
ever-present “Why?” is best answered by the everlasting “Who!” 
Though the outlook may elicit terror, the uplook elicits trust. The 
prophet’s complaints and fears were resolved in confidence and 
faith. This is the heart of the message of Habakkuk: “The righteous 
will live by his faith (2:4).” How can Habakkuk form our attitude 
toward God and the future in a time of confusion? 
 

1. God is ______________ even when it seems as though He is 

______________.  

2. God’s plan for accomplishing His will is often beyond our 

______________________ or may not make ____________ to us in 

the moment. 

3. We ____________ God and His Word even when it doesn’t make 

sense to us because He ultimately will work things together for 

our _____________.  

  


